
 

   
 

 

Webster Free Public Library 
Trustees Meeting 

September 30th, 2015 
 

The meeting was called to order at 4:00.  Present were Nancy Picthall-French, President, Marty Bender, 

Treasurer, Cathryn Clark-Dawe, Librarian, and Leslie Collins, Secretary. 
 
The Secretary’s report was read and accepted. 
 
The Treasurer’s report for September was read and accepted.   
 
Old Business 
 
The trustees examined the finalized pamphlet and updated bookmark exemplars designed by 

Nancy.  After one modification was made, they were both accepted.  Nancy will print and deliver them to 

the library. 
 
The finalized exemplar of the Needs Assessment Survey developed by Nancy was reviewed and 

accepted.  The changes suggested at last month’s meeting had been integrated.  Nancy is going to 

explore how to apply Survey Monkey to collect and tally responses online. 
 
Cathryn provided a letter for each student at WES on information about 1000 Books Before Kindergarten. 

An email to parents will be sent home the last Friday in October by the principal, Stephanie 

Wheeler.  Cathryn has not yet received any feedback about the program. 
 
New Business 
 
Cathryn will be meeting with Sarah Mason, WES Librarian, to discuss ideas on how to utilize the resources at 

WFP (Oct. /Nov.). 
 
Leslie will contact WES and find out what events scheduled in October might lend themselves to promoting 

the resources at the library. 
 
The WFPL is sponsoring an event on October 24th at 2 p.m. at the Town Hall:  Steven Taylor is scheduled to 

present New Hampshire’s Long Love-Hate Relationship with its Agricultural Fairs. 
 
The meeting ended at 5:00 p.m.  The next meeting of the Webster Free Public Library will be on October 

28th, 2015 at 4 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Leslie Collins 
Secretary 

 


